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Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR

From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR
Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 8:38 AM
To: 'Dave Larsen (dlarsen@reiengineering.com)'
Subject: MI Cleaners  May 10, 2016 status report review comments

Hi Dave,  I just finished reviewing this report and have provided comments below.  Please give me a call when you have 
some time.  Thanks, Carrie 
 

• Stable or decreasing trends for PERC, could the plume be diving? May need deeper wells 
• GW flow to the E/ SE.  Depth 6-20’? 
• VI is needed on site building, residence at eastern end of Huber Lane and maybe Natural Foods, and possibly the 

office building and maybe more to the north (PZ-7 > PALS-increasing) 
• All wells last sampled in 2014.  I would recommend (2) rounds to see where levels are at 
• Did the RP scatter dry cleaning waste throughout the Site? I ask because of the GW results->PALS towards Hwy 

51 (GP-14 and MW6), >ES to north (MW 5), >ES to the south (many wells) 
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Carrie Stoltz 
Hydrogeologist-Remediation and Redevelopment, AWARE Division 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
107 Sutliff Avenue, Rhinelander, WI 54501 
Phone: (715)365-8942 
Fax: (715)365-8932 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 
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